
 

   

 

 

 
 

 

As of Monday, May 11, 2020, 1st Bank Yuma’s branch lobbies are OPEN.  

Per Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidance, we will be implementing Social Distancing 

rules in all of our branches. 1st Bank Yuma puts the health and safety of our employees, 

customers and community above all else. Our Covid-19 Reopening Plan includes: 

 Maximum branch occupancy of 10 customers at any given time 

 A disinfection and sanitation plan 

 Physical distancing measures with floor decals marking 6-feet distance between 

customers 

 Protective gear for employees (masks, gloves, barriers) 

 Employee Training on COVID-19  

 Temperature & Symptom Checks on Employees 

 We continually monitor federal, state and local health agencies to insure we have the 

latest information, recommendations and requirements. 

 

We have made every effort to minimize the possibility of exposure to Coronavirus, but 

exposure cannot be completely eliminated.  

  
What can you do? 

 Avoid groups from entering the bank 

 Do not enter if you feel sick 

 A face mask is strongly recommended 

 Maintain a distance of 6-feet between people 

 Leave at risk people at home when possible 

 

Regardless of these precautionary measures, 1st Bank Yuma is committed to providing you the 

best service by offering numerous ways for you to safely and conveniently conduct your 

transactions with minimal interruptions. All alternative service options are still readily 

available, including drive-through lanes, online banking, mobile banking, telephone banking 

and ATMs.  

Should there be any questions or concerns, please contact us at (928) 783-3334. 

 

As a community bank, as always, we are here to help. We thank you for your patience and 

cooperation during this time.  
 


